
 Peachtree City Dog Park Association 

 

Regularly scheduled business meeting of March 12, 2019 

A quorum was present and the meeting was called to order at 6:34 pm. 

 

In attendance were Vice-President Maureen Kuebler, Treasurer Mark Schwartz, Secretary Rita 

Wilkinson, Susan Acosta, Steve Brown and Dan Aikin.  

 

Old Business: 

1. Minutes from the February meeting were read and a motion made to approve those minutes 

unanimously carried. 

2. Treasurer's Report: Total Deposits for February: $1191.87 Expenses $120.00. Bank balance as of 

2/28/2019: $13,297.21. A motion made to approve the report unanimously carried.  

3. Bobcat Rental: A bobcat has been rented from Able 2 Rent All on 3/13 and Steve Brown will 

operate it. The rental fee, including delivery will be $483.91. In the future, Pinewood Studios 

may be able to loan us a front loader through one of Dan’s contacts. 

4. Mulch delivery: Some mulch has been delivered by Boss Tree Service but we need much more. 

Mulch could be obtained from the recycling center on Rockaway Road if we can get access to a 

dump truck. Yard Time’s mulch is shredded too finely for our needs but they may be willing to 

loan us a truck.  

5. Maureen wrote a letter to Scott Hicks and Quinn Bledsoe regarding our need for help upgrading 

and maintaining the park to compete with new dog parks coming to the south Atlanta suburbs.  

6. Dan talked with Minuteman Press about car/golf cart stickers but they are not ready yet. 

7. Rita and one of the park patrons fixed the leaky faucet.  

8. Mark will pick up shovels, rakes and brooms. 

9. The Mellow Mushroom fundraiser is set for March 26
th

 and promotional information has been or 

will be posted on the website, our facebook page and in the park. 

 

New Business:  

1. Mowing needs to be restarted. Robinson & Son’s will be contacted. 

2. Need more tennis balls and other toys. Rita will check in at the PTC Tennis Center and all of us 

are considering options for other durable toys and equipment 

3. Kids are climbing fences and trees. Signs asking them not to are in the shed and will be found 

and posted anew.  

4. We discussed small jobs that volunteers can do for us. So far they include removing vines 

growing on the fences, help cleaning out the shed, trimming trees and vegetation outside the 

fence (3 foot perimeter,) and installing fence ties.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:40 pm 


